Harmony Breakfast: Keeping a Diverse Community Safe
Guest Speaker Lt. Darrell Strohl

We had a wonderful Harmony Breakfast last Wednesday. Thank you to 
Dr. Steve Albert who presented the history of POINT and the exciting information about the North American Interfaith Conference to take place August 6-10. Thank you to you to Lt Darrell Strohl and Officer Al and Officer Dave who came with him. Answers to many questions helped to dissolve misconceptions and give clarity on police procedure. 
We had members from the Poway City Council, Poway School Board, Chamber of Commerce, Business Leaders, Anti Defamation League, Students from Chula Vista and their teacher as well as clergy/faith leaders from the community in attendance.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to Harry, the Mainstream Cafe owner and to the excellent waitresses Sarah and Kyla.
